
~Both these courses suggest opportunities for participation by Canadiaxis, their

government, non-govemmrentaI organizations, and business. Either might give useful

direction to Caainforeign policy.

Every Caaia as an interest in these questions, in shaping the public policies

and pivate activities that constitute Cnd's relationships with Asia-Pacitlc. The

c4scussion has just beuLThe answcrs are still to be deci4. Through the 1997 National

Foru on Canada's ItrainlRelations, Cadnsare lflvite4 to have a say in

mknthe conr's foregfl ply.

In the coigmonths, participan~ts in the National Forum will be gteigi

activities, the CadnCetefor Foeg Policy Pevelopmn is pusigitsmadt


